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“GATEWAY TO THE GULF”’ 213 NORTH COLORADO STREET ON YOUR DIAL
PORT LAVACA, TEXAS

Popt Lavaca, Texas
September 14; 1961

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
1755 South Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorade

Dear Mr. Nittler;

This is %o verify that you did indeed hear our signal September 9,
1961 on emergency broadcastihg with music and hurricane Cakla alerts «

I am sure that iIf I'd known we were getting out% to you,wwa®d have
said "hello". Incidentally you know by know that Cakla did pay us a visi®
with seventesn foot tides and 176 MPH winda... considerable property
damage, no deaths in Port Lyvaca, , as we had a 90% orderly evacuation
prior %o the hurricane..

Also, thank you very much for your report, now we know why Uncle
Seam dubs us a3 a Daytime Only station, its amazing what 500 watts can

do a% nightesoe
Yours Very Trulé,zévaﬁz//

Carroll Dale Land
Announcer-Engineer

WHEREVER YOU GO THERE'S RADIO



